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Mrs Helen Power

Lodge Hill Primary School
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Tel:01633 422322

Fax:01633 431448

email: lodge.primary@newport.gov.uk 

01 June 2015
Dear Parents / Carers,
As part of their Summer Term Topic work, the Year 3 children will be visiting the Newport ‘Wetlands’ on Tuesday 9th June 2015. During the trip the children will be bird-watching, pond-dipping and hunting for mini beasts. The Wetlands’ Staff will be running educational workshops for the children.
The children will leave school at 9.30am and return by approximately 3.00pm. 

Children will need to take a packed lunch with them – this can be provided by the canteen on request. 

School uniform should be worn.

For this visit to the Wetlands all pupils will require:-

· Sunscreen and hat (if weather is hot)

· Waterproof anorak (in case of showers)
· Sensible walking shoes or trainers or wellies if it is wet (you may want to send a change of shoes for after the trip)

· All pupils should wear trousers.

· An additional drink in a small plastic bottle 

In order to finance this trip we ask that parents /guardians make a contribution of £9.00 per pupil to cover the costs of the activities provided by the Wetlands’ staff and the cost of transport.
If any parent is available to come and assist us with this visit please indicate on the slip below.

Yours sincerely

Helen Power
Headteacher

_________________________________________________________________________

( I give / do not give permission for my son / daughter _____________________________ 

in class ________________ to visit Newport Wetlands on Tuesday 9th June 2015.
( I enclose £9.00.

(I would like a school sandwich lunch 

( I may be available to assist if required
Signed _______________________________ (parent / guardian) 
Date _____________

